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Kids Place Office Memo –  
We are hoping that March will provide 
us many beautiful days for outdoor 
play. Fresh air and physical activity can 
do wonders for the mind and body. In 
addition to outdoor play, many fun and 
enlightening activities and explorations 
will take place inside the program this 
month. 
 

Activity Fun in March –  
Here are just a few of the great activities 
children can choose to participate in this 
month at Kids Place centers: 

• Creating Secret Message Coding 
Bracelets 

• Conducting a science experiment 
with Skittles 

• Undertaking a LEGO Challenge 
• Creating a graph depicting Lucky 

Charms marshmallow colors 
• Target Tossing with beanbags 
• Ceating Doodle Drawings 
• Playing Minute to Win It games 
• Making and eating Apple Fruit 

Donuts, Animal Cracker Parfaits, 
No-bake Apple Parfaits, Choco-
Hazelnut Fruit Pizza, and Frozen 
Banana Cereal Pops 

• Learning and playing a 
categorizing game called Next! 

• Creating a Musical Drawing as a 
group 

• Creating a Pretend School in 
dramatic play 

Reminders –  
J Re-registration for the 2020-21 
school year will take place next month. 
Keep an eye out for the notice and be 
mindful of the due date. 
J It cannot be stressed enough how 
important it is for you to enroll in 
RainedOut for text and/or email alerts 
about emergency closings. Ask the 
Center Director for details. 

 

 

 

Marble Painting at Church Lane was a hit 
activity in February. The children loved 
making art with marbles. 

Calendar –  
 
There is nothing of note in March, but April 
3rd is a half day of school. Kids Place is open 
until 6pm for children enrolled on Friday 
afternoons. Spring Break begins at the end of 
the day April 3rd and goes through April 13th. 
Have a wonderful break and we’ll see you 
April 14th. 
 


